
 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

   

 

 

 
 

 

       We are a Church of England School… 
 

We say a prayer before lunch each day.  
 

In our daily collective worship, we will be exploring 
this half-term’s theme of ‘Courage’  

This week’s song: Be bold, be strong. 
 

School Values:  
Compassion  Courage  Responsibility 

 

 

This week in phonics… 
We will be learning to read 
and write words containing 
the sounds ‘y’, ‘z’, ‘zz’ and 

‘qu’. 
  
 

We are learning to read 
‘my’ and ‘like’, as well as 
continuing to practise all 
previously taught words. 

 

This week in maths… 
 

We will be exploring 
the numbers 4 and 5, 
looking at different 
ways to represent 

these.  

Lost Property… 
We have had a few requests from parents 
about finding missing items of clothing. 
Please can you ensure that your child’s 
name is on their school clothes, coats, 

scarves, gloves etc. If they have a name on 
them it is much more likely that we can get 

them back to their owners.  

 

Why this ‘theme’? 
   We have chosen this theme as the children 
have been particularly interested in knights, 

castles, mythical creatures. They  
have been using their imaginations, 

 making creative models and  
pictures.  

 

Tell me a dragon 
 

Week beginning 22nd November 2021 

Things your child can do at home: Share stories about mythological creatures and talk about your 
favourite characters, junk model a dragon, create a fairy garden.  

Homework: Draw a picture of your favourite mythological creature (unicorn, dragon, fairy etc) and 
write a label or caption next to it. Add your name using your name card to help you.   

 

Did you know… 
Japanese dragons 

do not possess 
wings.  

 

I wonder… 
 

Would you rather  
fly on a dragon or 

ride on a  
unicorn? Why? 


